
Dear Clarence & Ruth & girls,

Hope this finds all of you well and happy.

We are very fine. The Lord has certainly blessed us with a good year.

We certainly enjoyed having you visit us this past summer. Thank you for coming.

Last week end Kenny & Darla were with us. They came Friday afternoon and left 

Monday morning. It was so very nice to see them and to meet Darla. 

On Sunday Arts were down and Elsa was here so she could meet the whole family.

They were certainly thankful to be out of service and on their way home to California. 

On October 20 we were up to Arts for Helen Eileen’s confirmation.

If things go as planned Arts and Elsa will be here on Dec 22 for Christmas. On 

Christmas Day I will have Bobs folks and his Aunt and Uncle and then on the 29th all of 
his family will be together. Of course all of this depends on the weather, sickness, etc. 
But we hope it goes as we plan. Our church program is Dec. 22 at 7:30 P.M.


The next two weeks will be busy with all the activities.

Let us hear from you and we hope you have a Blessed Holiday Season.

Lorraine
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DJC notes: Check with Barbara Swanson to confirm dates?


